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1 April 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The time for us to say goodbye to Year 11 is fast approaching; it doesn’t seem that long since 

they joined us five years ago! We are writing to you to let you know about two ways in which 

students can celebrate and remember their time here at BBEC.   

 

Year 11 Prom  

We are pleased to let you know that we have booked our Year 11 Prom for Friday 24 June 2022, 

from 7.30pm to 11.30pm at Cedar Court Hotel, Bradford. This is the first time in two years that 

we have been able to hold this event and we look forward to seeing the students celebrate 

their time at BBEC with a wonderful evening of dancing, food and memory making with their 

friends and teachers.  

 

In order for students to be able to attend prom, there are some criteria they must meet:  

 

• Students must have no more than 150 behaviour points over the course of the year.  

• Students on less than 150 points must not gain more than 20 points between Monday 

21 March and the date of the prom.   

• Between Monday 21 March and the date of the prom, they must have an attendance of 

at least 95%   

• Between Monday 21 March and the date of the prom, they must attend every period 7 

lesson (Tues. Wed, Thurs). (Appointments and extra tutoring at home MUST NOT be 

made during period 7 time).  

• Between Monday 21 March and the date of the prom, students must be punctual to 

school and to lessons.  

 

*Please note, school reserves the right to cancel a student’s prom ticket at our discretion.   

  

Furthermore, students can also secure themselves a discount on prom tickets by having:  

 

• 100% attendance and 0 behaviour points over the year = a free ticket  

• 95%+ attendance and 0 behaviour points over the year = £10 ticket  

• 95%+ attendance and up to 20 behaviour points (in total over the whole year) = £20 

ticket  

• All other eligible students will pay £30 each for their ticket.  

 

 

 



 

  

As this is a special occasion, we would like students to dress smartly. We do not, however, 

expect parents and carers to go out and spend large amounts of money. Students are welcome 

to wear a full, formal prom outfit, or can wear smart clothes they already have.  

 

If students would like to go to prom but you have concerns about finance, please contact either 

Mrs Zaccardelli or Mrs Winder.   

 

Tickets will go on sale from 16 May 2021 and can be bought via ParentPay. If a student is 

eligible to go, the link to buy the ticket will be on there. The price of the ticket will include any 

discount earned.  

 

We don’t foresee any reason why this year’s prom will not go ahead, but should the prom be 

cancelled due to changes in circumstances, a full refund will be given.   

 

 

Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies  

Each year we offer the opportunity for our Year 11 students to order a Leavers’ Hoodie as a 

lasting reminder of their time at BBEC. The back will feature the number 22 made up of the 

first names of all students in the year group. (please see picture for 

illustration purposes, the actual hoodie will have the number 22 on it) 

On the front left hand side, the school logo will be embroidered and on 

the right, name or initials.  

 

The colour has yet to be decided.  

Details of how to order the hoodies will be sent to parents before the 

Easter holidays, however there should be some samples available to 

look at for sizing at parents’ evening. 

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Yours sincerely  

  

 S Zaccardelli     N Winder 

 

Mrs S Zaccardelli      Mrs N Winder  

Head of Year 11     Assistant Head of Year 11  

 

 

 

 


